

Kirkleatham Crematorium Fishpond Road Redcar TS11 8HH

06 April 2018

Dear Crematorium Manager

On behalf of The Junction Foundation, I would like to thank you for your donation of £5,000. This donation will be put to good use in the services here at The Junction.

Without regular donations from organisations like yourselves, we would not be able to deliver the same level of services to the children, young people and their families that we support each day.

Once again, thank you for your generous donation.

Yours Sincerely

Lawrence McAnelly

Chief Executive

Hi Karen and Gill,

Pleasure to rued with you both and I'm
so pleased you have chosen to support The Junction.

More than happy to arrange an exchange visit?

Kind regards, Mannuel.



Thank you for your support



Making a Difference

KIRKLEATHAM CREMATORIUM

"Thank you for making a difference to the lives of children, young people and their families. With your help we can be a catalyst for change."

The Junction Foundation

Drayton House, 19 Station Road, Redcar, TS10 1AN

t. 01642 756000 f. 01642 758922 info@thejunctionfoundation.com









www.thejunctionfoundation.com

e Junction Foundation Registered Office: 19 Station Road, Redcar, TS10 1AN. npany registered in England & Wales. Company Registration Number: 6648312. Charity Registration. Number: 1125578.